
Awards presented at the AGM – 1st February 2017 

31 members attended the 2017 AGM at the Round Oak. All of the officers and committee 

members were re-elected as before and the reports presented confirmed that the Section 

is in a satisfactory position with regards both to activity and finances. It was decided that 

the charity donation for 2016 would be the sum of £500 to the Midlands Air Ambulance. 

While at the Round Oak we were interested to see that the Function Room was undergoing 

renovation, including removing the bar area, the effect of which will be to provide more 

space for us and other users. Although it’s not finished yet it looks like it will be better for 

us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above from left: Martyn Round presenting the Vintage Award to Adrian (Skippy) Lockrey; 

Post Vintage Jonathan Jinks and Post War Keith Little. 

Below from left: Alan Bromwich presenting the Post 1960 Award to Peter Gray (right); 

David Spencer presenting the Overall Most Runs attended cup to Martyn Round and 

Martyn Round presenting the Harold Scott candelabra to Bill Danks in recognition of Bill’s 

outstanding service to the Section over many years as organiser of social runs and Levis 

Trial routes. 


